
 

        General Manager’s Office 
        Roscommon Hospital 
        Athlone Road 
        Roscommon 
        Tel: 0906632218 

 
6th May 2022 

 
Deputy Claire Kerrane 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy Kerrane, 
 
Re:  PQ21840/22:  To ask the Minister for Health the number of bone anchor hearing aids fitted in 

2020, 2021 and to date in 2022 in Roscommon University Hospital.; and if he will make a statement 

on the matter 

 

I refer to the query above, and wish to advise that there were no bone anchor hearing aids fitted in 

Roscommon University Hospital in 2020, 2021 and to date in 2022. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
__________________ 
Mary Garvey 
General Manager 
T: 090 6632218 
E: mary.garvey@hse.ie 


